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Patricia L Reich

Subject: FW: Bid Threshold Increase 2015

From: Williamson, Suzanne [mailto:swilliamson@passhe.edu]  

Sent: Monday, January 05, 2015 12:27 PM 
To: DUC - Procurement Directors; DUC - Contract Specialists 

Cc: Benson, Melodi; Gross, Robert; Venneri, Linda; Unger, Robert; Latin, Dorethe Drue; DUC - Legal Staff 
Subject: Bid Threshold Increase 2015 

 

Please note that pursuant to applicable statute, the Department of Labor and Industry has increased the 

amount of the bid threshold for 2015 from $19,100 to $19,400 effective January 1, 2015. This updated 

amount applies to all procurements, including construction. Please note this increase and make any 

appropriate adjustments to your internal instructions concerning bid thresholds. Notice of the increase 

was published in the Pennsylvania Bulletin on December 13, 2014.  

                                                                                                                                                                                            

                                                 

Please feel free to forward this notice to individuals in your office who may not be on the distribution 

lists above. As always, please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions.  

 

Regards and Happy New Year, 

 

Suzanne C. Williamson 

University Legal Counsel 

Pennsylvania State System of Higher Education 

2986 North Second Street 

Harrisburg, PA 17110-1201 

(717) 720-4070 - Phone 

(717) 720-4213 - Fax  
swilliamson@passhe.edu 

www.passhe.edu 

 

� As part of PASSHE's Green Technology Initiative, save a tree. Print only when necessary. 
 


